
 

 

 

Literacy 

Our main literacy focus this term is our class novel 

“Diary of a Killer Cat”. The children have already 

started reading this enjoyable novel. Your child may 

be asked to read a few pages at home sometimes 

however not every day/week. The children will be 

encouraged to read newspapers, magazines, their 

library books at home this term. Spelling and other 

literacy homework will remain the same and the 

children will receive this on a Monday as usual.  

 

Numeracy 

We will mostly be working on fractions, time and 

money this term and any encouragement at home on 

these subjects will benefit the children’s learning in 

class.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Routines 

 

Diaries should be checked during the week and signed 

on a Thursday night to be returned to school on a 

Friday. Target sheets will continue to be sent home 

and signed on a Friday, however if a sanction has been 

given they will be sent home that evening to be signed 

also.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and 

encouragement in your child’s learning.  

 

Miss McMinn 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

The children have made a great start to the summer 

term and are ready for a busy time ahead. 

This term we will be undertaking a whole school topic 

and learning about the 2014 Glasgow Commonwealth 

Games. The children will be given lots of 

opportunities to participate in different sports and 

learn all about various events.  

In Room 7 we will also be reading a whole class novel 

together and completing lots of interesting literacy 

work based on the story. It is going to be a very 

exciting and fun term ahead and I am really looking 

forward to seeing the children enjoying learning all 

about the Commonwealth Games. 

 

Physical Education 
The children really enjoyed their swimming lessons 

last term. This term we will be participating in a 

few taster sessions of some different 

Commonwealth sports therefore the children may 

be asked to bring gym kits at different times. 

However our usual gym days are still a Wednesday 

for indoor and Thursday for outdoor.  

 

 

 

Reminders  

 

 Open  Afternoon  - Wednesday 7
th

 May. 

 

 Reports will be out later in the term. 

 

 Sports day will be held this term. 

 

 


